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Article of the Month
Article 12.   This right ensures that
every child has the right to express

their views, feelings and wishes in all
matters affecting them, and to have

their views considered and taken
seriously.

At Milngavie we ensure this by all
children being part of Pupil

Leadership Groups as well as having
RRS ambassadors, Eco Committee
members, House Captains, Sports
Ambassadors, Digital Leaders and

UNRCR pupil forum members. 



Looking Ahead...

This took place from the 5th to 11th
February and links to our article of the

month. Many classes took part in a
range of learning activities. The theme
this year was 'My Voice Matters'. My
Voice Matters is about empowering

children and young people by providing
them with the tools they need to express

themselves.

Children’s Mental Health Week

This month the whole school will decide on a winner of the
whole school competition to find our MPS Rights Respecting

Schools mascot by taking part in a whole school and EYC vote.
Watch this space for our winner!

From now on, the RRS ambassadors will be easily identified by
their lanyards. They will continue to raise awareness of Rights

across the school and link the articles to our School Vision,
Values and Aims. 

Created by Abigail, Azka, Ebony and Rhiannon.

Well done to Breagha P5, Eden P6,
Carmen P6 and Aimee P6 for

their stand out entries! 

Well done to... 


